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Dear Lebanon Families,

I am honored to introduce myself as the new principal of Lebanon Middle School and to
welcome you to our school website.

A lot has changed in the twenty years since | last worked here at LMS as a teacher.
However, one thing that has not changed is that Lebanon Middle School continues to be a tight
knit community of educators and learners who strive to mold the town of Lebanon’s students
into their ‘best selves’. The faculty and staff of LMS work tirelessly to offer the students of
Lebanon cognitively engaging academic instruction and to create a network that ensures ALL
students' developmental and socio-emotional needs are met.

We offer and encourage our students to get involved in the great variety of
extracurricular activities offered including six sports (cross country, track, baseball, softball,
basketball, and soccer), numerous clubs including Newspaper, Yearbook, Ecology, Students &
Mentors, Homework Club, Math Club, Ski Club, Jazz Band, Show Choir and Drama, as well as
opportunities for student government or service including Peer Educators, Student Council,
Lebanon Junior Honor Society, and LMS Live.

Our school website is a great jump point for reading about the latest LMS news,
checking out our calendar of upcoming events, seeing what’s for lunch, and keeping up with our
athletic teams. In addition, you’ll find several important documents and forms including a digital
copy of our student handbook and information regarding our food service program including
how to credit your student’s account using MyPaymentsPlus. There is also information about
our student Chromebook policy and a direct link to PowerSchool where you can view your
student’s grades via the Parent Portal. The staff directory is an important resource for parents
because we love to communicate with home regarding how AWESOME your kids are.

We welcome your feedback and, as such, please reach out if there is anything on the
website that you would like to see added or improved. | can be reached via email at
chad.johnson@lebanonct.org.

I look forward to a great 2023-2024 school year and to assisting our faculty and staff
accomplish our mission of preparing our students to be contributing members of a diverse
global society in a safe, nurturing, rigorous, and student-centered learning environment. Thank
you in advance for all you do to support our work with the youth of Lebanon.

Respectfully,



Chad Johngon

Chad Johnson



